
June 2025

Keith Reedy,
 Director

Bibles for the Blind 
International

Hello Everyone,

We want to devote this entire 
newsletter to thanking you.  Thank you for 
your prayers--for the many times that you 
have taken the time out of your day to take 
the names of Suzie and I, our children, our 
grandchildren and Bibles for the Blind to the 
Lord in prayer.

It is because of your prayers that we 
are alive and well and moving forward today. 
It is because of those prayers that the Bible 
still goes out the door to hungry braille-
reading hands all over the world.  It is 
because of those prayers that our equipment 
works as well as it does.

And we want to thank you for your 
giving.  Many of you not only pray but you put
feet to your prayers by helping us through 
your giving.  Please let us say thank you!

We also want to thank you on behalf 
of the young man mentioned in the notes 
below.    They came from a rescue mission in
the state of New York:

April 2025

Dear Keith,
Prayers have been said! I know Jesus will answer 

your needs! Also, thank you for sharing these 

stories… I am headed to see S---- tonight and I 

am taking the Bible to him! He wept when I told 

him about it… I can’t wait to see his expression 

when he feels it for the first time! He said to me 

“please bring to me the precious letters of our 

brother Paul!” I’m bringing 2 other volumes 

tonight as well… Luke and Acts so he can read 

Luke with his son… we have been studying it 

together. THANK YOU for sharing Gods word with

this lovely man. May God Bless your day!

May 2025

Hello Keith!

Greetings to you! I went to see S---- last week 

and gave him the Bible your organization has 

provided for him! He was overjoyed!!!

For the first time since meeting S---- and his 

family we were able to read the Bible together 

and discuss! So wonderful! Thank you so much 

for blessing this humble man with the written 

Word!  His church has asked him to speak using 

his new Bible!! So cool how God works!

I have been praising the Lord for the work you 

are doing to reach people with the living Word!

My heart is full.

In Christ’s service for God’s glory,

Keith Reedy, Director
Bibles for the Blind and 
Visually Handicapped International
www.biblesfortheblind.org
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